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Letter from the Head 

 

 

Dear Parent and Carers,  

 

I hope you are all well.  

 

This week I had the absolute pleasure of visiting Redruth School.  Myself and Mrs                  
Merrifield were given a tour by Mr Bonds and Mr Bartlett to see how our former pupils 
were getting on.   The staff at Redruth spoke so highly of all the pupils from Lanner 
School – and we saw so many of them in high profile positions such as learning                              
ambassadors or as student of the week etc.  Redruth school and Lanner have always had a 
really positive relationship and we often share teaching practices and ideas; long may this 
continue.  We were blown away with the school having lots of exciting things arranged for 
the coming months.  But please take my word – the Lanner pupils really did stand out (no 
bias from me at all)  

 

Parent consultation week.  If you haven’t already done so, please can you contact your 
class teacher to book an appointment for the week beginning 9th October.  We always 
strive for 100% take up of these sessions and really look forward to speaking with you.  If 
you are having any issues with the booking process, just contact the office where we will 
gladly help.   

 

Mornings. Just a reminder that school starts at 8.45 a.m.  Learning will start from the                   
minute your child enters the class i.e. 8.40 onwards, as there are activities set up ready to 
go, however at 8.50 a.m the actual English and Maths lessons will commence.  If your child 
is arriving at 8.45 – they will be rushing in, and we are noticing some of the same children 
are missing vital introductions to lessons.  It is only a minority of children, so if you are 
one of these families, please can I politely ask you to arrive 5-10 minutes earlier.  The 
school playground is always open in the mornings for people who wish to arrive a bit earlier 
and park up.  

 

   That is all from me this week.  I hope you enjoy the sunshine this weekend 
   and we look forward to seeing you all on Monday.  

 

 

     Kind regards 

 

     Kieran Walsh  

 

 



Dates for your diary 

Attendance Cup 

Group % Attend 

Year 1 98.5 

Year 2 96.7 

Year 3 98.5 

Year 4 96.5 

Year 5 92.3 

Year 6 95.5 

Totals 96.2 

Yr 

Lannergrams 

Word 

of  

the week 

Our word of the week is – Venture 

 

Definition—an activity or undertaking in which there 
is risk or the result is not certain. 

  

Lets venture out into the snowstorm.  

 

Please try and use this word as much as  

you can with your child. 

 

Well done to everyone who received a  

Lannergram this week: 
 

Y1: Alannah, Reuben, Elliot 

Y2: Ralph, Oscar, Edie 

 Y3: Jowen I, Jowan P, Henry 

Y4: Ella-Rose, Miles, Archie 

 Y5: Evelyn, Alice, Harriet 

Y6: Hollie, Charlie, Chloe 
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  

 Friday 6th October—Inset day 

 w/c 9th October  - Parental consultations—details 

tbc.  

 Monday 23rd—Friday 27th –half term 

 Thursday 2nd November—Halloween Disco -4:14-

5:15 FSU & KS1   5:30 – 6:30 KS2. 

 Thursday 7th December -National  Christmas                   

Jumper day –  (non-school uniform and Christmas 

jumper).  

 Wednesday 13th December—Christmas dinner day 

– (non-school uniform and Christmas Jumpers can 

be worn).  

 Wednesday 13th December—5.30pm Reception 

Christmas production 

 Thursday 14th December—2.00pm Y1/2 production 

 Thursday 14th December—5.30pm Y3,4,5 & 6 pro-

duction 

 w/c 4th June.  Sports week – Sports Day—26.06.24 
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Please try and use this French word                                                                        

as much as you can with your child. 
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French word 

of  

the week 

‘un stylo’ 

means                        

‘a pen’ 

 in French. 

This week’s discussion is: 

If  I composed a piece of music but it was      

never played, would it still be music? 

 

Please try to discuss this week’s  

question with your child. 

Thank you to Redruth Charity Trust who have kindly donated plenty of beautiful books to      

enhance our curriculum. We can’t wait to read them!  
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Octopuses have blue blood... 

...and also three hearts and a doughnut-shaped brain - and that's just the brain in their heads! Each of their tentacles can be 

said to have its own ‘mini-brain’ – they are each able to act independently - to taste, touch and move without direction from 

the main brain!  

 

Random fun 

fact of the week!  
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Tesco Blue Tokens 

We have entered into Tesco’s blue token scheme where we could win up to £1500.00 for the 

school. You can vote for us now in the Pool and Redruth Stores.  

We are have called our scheme ‘Plot to Plate’ and hope to use any funds obtained to allow more 

children to get involved in growing vegetables and cooking with the produce here at school.  

Please vote for us when you can!  

Many thanks 

 


